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Summer Term 
 
How quickly has this school year flown? We only have half of the summer term left and still lots of exciting 
things left to do in school. Some of you may be preparing for September and thinking about uniform. Below is a 
list of our school uniform for September 2023. 
- White polo shirt or shirt 
- Royal blue sweatshirt 
- Grey trousers, skirt or pinafore 
- Blue or grey tights/leggings (white can worn in spring/summer) 
- White and blue checked dress (spring/summer) 
 
If your child chooses to wear a headscarf this must be plain royal blue or white. 
 
Footwear 
- Plain black shoes or plain black/dark blue trainers 
PE kit 
- Black or blue shorts or tracksuit bottoms 
- Plain white t-shirt 
- Black PE pumps or plain black/dark blue trainers 
 

 
Sports Day 

 
We will be having our annual sports days during June & 
July and the children will take part in a range of 
activities. Parents are welcome to come and watch on 
the allocated days below. 
 
Wednesday 14th June 
Year 3 & Year 4 10 a.m. 
 
Monday 26th June 
RP, N2, N3 am & N3 FT 10 a.m. 
RL, N2, N3 pm 2p.m 
 
Tuesday 27th June 
Year 1 & Year 2 10 a.m. 
 
Monday 3rd July 
Year 5 & 6 Bolton Arena (start time 9.45a.m.) 
 

              
 
 

King’s Coronation 
 

As a school we celebrated the King’s 
Coronation in a variety of ways. We focused 
on what the job would involve and the 
children completed different craft activities. 
 
Unfortunately, the weather was not good but 
they still had a picnic in their classrooms. 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Summer Term Diary Dates 
Summer Term 2023 

Mon-Fri 5th June – 9th June Y5 Swimming 

Monday 12th June Music Festival Performance 

Wednesday 14th June Y3/4 Sports Day 

Monday 26th June Y5 Blackpool Zoo 

Monday 26th June EYFS Sports Day 

Tuesday 27th June Y1/2 Sports Day 

Wednesday 28th June School Closed for Eid 

Thursday 29th June School Closed for Eid 

Monday 3rd July Y5/6 Sports Day 

Tuesday 4th July Y6 Leavers Trip – Blackpool Pleasure Beach 

Wed & Thurs 5/6th July Secondary School Transition 

Fri - Sun 7th – 9th July Y6 PGL 

Wednesday 12th July Y6 Leavers Play pm & evening 

Wednesday 12th July Y3 Rivington 

Thursday 13th July Nursery Graduation 

Saturday 15th July Summer Fair 

Last day of Summer term Friday 21st July – return to school Monday 4th September 
Please note all dates may be subject to change for unforeseen reasons.  
 

If you or your family needs support, advice or information please contact Bolton Families Information Service. Tel: 01204 386030 email: 

families@bolton.gov.uk  or try the following websites: www.help4me.info and www.childcarelink.gov.uk/bolton 

 

Please remember that if you have any concern regarding your child, no matter how small, please get in touch. 
We are always keen to ensure that all our pupils are happy and settled in school. 

Summer Fair 
 

The annual summer fair will take place on Saturday 15th July from 10.30 a.m.  We have lots of activities on 
offer, including the usual games, food and drink and competitions. Stalls are available for hire at a cost of 
£20.00. If you know anyone who would like to run their own stall then please ask them to contact the office. 
 
We would like to thank you for your ongoing support with this community event. 
 

                                     

Goodbye 
 

We would like to say goodbye to Mrs 
Amin who has now left her teaching 
position to spend more time with her 
family. 
 
We would like to thank her for all her 
hard work and dedication during her 
time at Sunning Hill and wish her all the 
very best for the future. 

Congratulations 
 

We would like to congratulate… 
 

Miss Hussain who got married earlier this spring, she is now 
called Mrs Hussain. 
 
Miss Collins will be getting married over the half term break and 
she will return as Mrs Potter. 
 
All the staff and children wish them every happiness for the 
future. 
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